
Starting School in September 2021 / 2022 

 

 

Is your child starting school in September 2021/2022 or are you 

thinking about it ? 

If yes is the answer, then Blackberry Children’s Services will host a 

virtual meeting with Parents and Special Educational Needs Organisers 

(SENO’s) including a presentation and Q & A to give you the necessary 

information  

 

Date: Wednesday, 3rd February 2021 

Time: 2.00 pm  

Zoom connection Information: 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/79836257851?pwd=VFpIM2twV0VwNWlCSElzR2tSV

E5Gdz09 

Meeting ID: 798 3625 7851 

Passcode: whB1nE 

 

 


